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Comments: Please do not change the roadless rule. We as a country have an obligation to project this earth and

adding more roads and access to wilderness is the last thing we need right now. With global climate change

happening at a rapid rate we do not need more trees to be cut down. This is literally a terrible idea. I realize the

importance of economy and that towns in Alaska need more economic development but economy won't matter if

we cannot live on this planet anymore. This is a RAIN FOREST!! We already have one rain forest on fire on this

planet- why would you want to risk another rain forest? While I do not currently live in Alaska this move would

affect all of us. Please do not do this. Encourage towns to find other ways to encourage economic development-

perhaps by developing green technology! Please consider the planet before considering yourselves. We ALL

have to live here. What will the future children of this planet have to deal with?
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